VILLAGE OF PINEHURST VILLAGE COUNCIL CLOSED SESSION-APRIL 13, 2021

ASSEMBLY HALL 395 MAGNOLIA ROAD PINEHURST, NORTH CAROLINA

MINUTES

At a work session of the Pinehurst Village Council held at 6:36 p.m., Tuesday, April 13, 2021 in Assembly Hall of Village Hall, 395 Magnolia Road, Pinehurst, North Carolina, Councilmember Boesch moved to go into closed session, pursuant to NCGS §143-318.11(a)(3) To consult with an attorney employed or retained by the public body in order to preserve the attorney-client privilege between the attorney and the public body, which privilege is hereby acknowledged. The motion was seconded by Councilmember Hogeman and carried unanimously, by a vote of 5-0.

The following people were in remote attendance:

Ms. Judy Davis, Mayor Pro Tem

Ms. Lydia Boesch, Councilmember

Mr. Kevin Drum, Councilmember

Ms. Jane Hogeman, Councilmember

Mr. Jeff Sanborn, Village Manager

Mr. Mike Newman, Village Attorney

The following people were in attendance in Assembly Hall:

Mr. John C. Strickland, Mayor

MAYOR STRICKLAND CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER.

Councilmembers discussed how to potentially address concerns about recent HPC decisions, most notably, the approved Certificate of Appropriateness for 15 Chinquapin. Options considered included appealing to the Board of Adjustments and initiating discussions with the HPC Chairperson and potentially other HPC members.

ADJOURNMENT.

Upon a motion by Councilmember Hogeman, seconded by Councilmember Drum, Council unanimously approved to adjourn the closed session and re-enter the work session, by a vote of 5-0.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kelly Chance
Kelly Chance
Village Clerk